
 
 

TOWN OF WOLFVILLE 
REVISIONS TO THE PRELIMINARY LIST OF ELECTORS 

 
SPECIAL MUNICIPAL ELECTION 

DECEMBER 10, 2022 
 
 

The preliminary list of electors has been prepared for the upcoming special election. 
Additions or corrections to the lists may be made upon application. Electors can find out 
if they are on the list of electors by contacting the Returning Officer/Assistant Returning 
Officer between the hours of 9 a.m.- 4 p.m. (Monday to Friday) from October 26 to 
November 25, in the following ways:  

 
 Telephone: (902) 698-1338 / (902) 679-9124 
 Email:  lmorrison@wolfville.ca or bshaw@wolfville.ca 
 Contact us between those times: to make an in-person 

appointment at the Town Hall. 
 
You will be required to verify your identity and may be asked for your name, your street 
address and your date of birth before any changes can be made. 
 
You can only check your own information.   
 
You may be asked to attend in person and swear or affirm an oath if we cannot verify 
your identity. 
 
 
Laura Morrison 
Returning Officer 
Town of Wolfville 
 
October 19, 2022 
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